Liz Cabrera

From: Stephen Giesbrecht

Sent: Wednesday, January 17, 2018 9:07 AM

To: Debra Thompson; Liz Cabrera

Cc: Mark Jensen

Subject: RE: Planning and zoning

Mark, based upon your conversation with Debbie,

I am requesting P&Z to reschedule their public hearing to a date when they have a quorum, and to reconfigure the schedule for when the Assembly will be formally asked to approve the revised ordinances. As I understand the conversation, you want to make sure you are available for when the Assembly takes up the ordinances and that all meetings associated with the proposed zoning changes have a quorum. While I do not believe a quorum is necessarily required for a public hearing, I understand your concerns.

If I have any of this incorrect, please let us know.

thanks

Steve

From: Debra Thompson

Sent: Wednesday, January 17, 2018 8:58 AM

To: Stephen Giesbrecht <sgiesbrecht@petersburgak.gov>

Subject: FW: Planning and zoning

--

Debra K. Thompson Borough Clerk

Petersburg Borough 907-772-5405



From: Mark Jensen [mailto:fvtwilight39094@gmail.com]

Sent: Tuesday, January 16, 2018 9:26 PM

To: Debra Thompson dthompson@petersburgak.gov

Subject: Planning and zoning

We need to have the discussion at the next meeting about the process we approved (or talked about using) to move the
zoning changes forward. Three p&z meetings then three assembly meetings. Thanks.
Mark